
   
   
     
 

Marina Regulations 
These Regulations form part of our Terms and Conditions of Marina Use. 
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We are a busy site, including a working boatyard with a range of services. We want our 
customers to be able to enjoy their boats and leisure time safely and peacefully. We also wish to 
safeguard our marina environment. To achieve these aims, we have a series of site rules that we 
ask everyone to respect.  
 
Respecting other users 

 
Please be considerate of other marina users, staff, and local residents. 

Please keep noise to a minimum particularly before 8 am and after 9 pm.  

Secure halyards and other rigging so as not to cause nuisance or annoyance. 

Keep animals under control.  

 
Safety 

 
To keep you safe, please observe all our signs and any verbal instructions from our staff. 
 
Walkers are asked to keep to the footpaths and cyclists should dismount. 
 
Access onto the pontoons is restricted to berth holders and their guests and those persons 
authorised by the marina staff.  
 
Visiting boat owners, contractors and other visitors should report to the Harbour Office on arrival. 
 
All boat owners and contractors should have the appropriate insurance. 
 
Children under 14 years old should be supervised and unaccompanied children are not 
permitted on the pontoons. 
 
Please note no swimming or fishing are permitted in the marina. 
 
Smoking is strictly forbidden on the fuel quay and in marina buildings. We ask you to be careful 
smoking elsewhere on site due to the risk of fire. The lighting of fires and barbeques is not 
permitted. 
 
No one, except marina staff, shall adjust, move, or rearrange boat cradles, shores, wedges, pads or 
props. 
 
All accidents and injuries, including those to customers and visitors, must be reported to the 
Harbour Office and entered in the Accident Book. 

 
The Environment 
 
Rubbish, recycling, and hazardous waste should be disposed of in the appropriate bins.  
 
The areas around stored boats should be kept clean and tidy. 
 
When antifouling, tarpaulins or extractors should be used to collect hazardous waste which 
should be disposed of appropriately. 
 
No sewage or oily bilge water should be discharged into the marina. 
 
No disposing of toxic waste including oil into the drains. 
 
We are lucky to have such a beautiful site, please help us protect it. 


